CHRISTMAS JUMPERS

If you have any old or outgrown Christmas jumpers, that are still in a good condition, we would be most

grateful if you would consider donating these to school to ensure no children are without during our
celebrations. This not only helps many of our parents, but also goes towards helping the environment.
You may have seen in the news recently, 95% of Christmas jumpers are made using plastic and
consumers are urged to buy them second-hand or to swap old ones with friends. Thank you for your

continued support.




